New York - @hmnhan, July 26, 1990 Page-4

The Wiz Is On The Way!

PORT SUMMER SHOW'’s Musical Director, Phil Glover and Co-directors, Mardi Braun
and Cam Gelb working together on the show The Wiz. The show will be on August 10,
11, 12 and 13th at the Sousa School Auditorium at 8 p.m. Tickets are $3.00 at the door.



